Mark Hill

From: Cyril Emmanuel [cyril.emmanuel@vivintwireless.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 3:34 PM

To: Mark Hill

Cc: SVDOC,; Irene Rademacher

Subject: FW: FCC Attestation/Acknowledgement for 1530 Master Device
Mark,

Please refer to the attestation/acknowledgement from Greg below. Kindly help to fast track the grant.

Regards
Cyril

From: Greg Hansen

Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 4:33 PM

To: Cyril Emmanuel

Subject: RE: FCC Attestation/Acknowledgement for 1530 Master Device

Hi Cyril,

Yes, | understand the U-NII-1 Filing requirement in 47 CFR 15.407(j) and will file this with the FCC as soon as we receive
the Grant for the SR1530.

Please let me know if anything additional is required at this time.
Thank you,

Greg Hansen

Regulatory Compliance Manager

Vivint, Inc.

3401 Ashton Blvd.

Lehi, UT 84043 USA

Office: 801.229.6008

Fax: 801.765.5701
greg.hansen@vivint.com

Www.vivint.com

Corporate: 4931 N. 300 W. Provo, UT 84604

From: Cyril Emmanuel

Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 1:15 PM

To: Greg Hansen

Subject: FCC Attestation/Acknowledgement for 1530 Master Device

Greg,



As discussed, need your help with providing an attestation letter (or email acknowledgement)
with respect to 1530 (Master device, being certified under NEW FCC rules).

Basically, the letter (or email acknowledgement) should indicate that we understand and
acknowledge the following prior to submission to FCC.

15.407(j) - Please be aware of the following requirement that Vivint will need to manage
once approval is received: “Operator Filing Requirement: Before deploying an aggregate
total of more than one thousand outdoor access points within the 5.15-5.25 GHz band,
parties must submit a letter to the Commission acknowledging that, should harmful
interference to licensed services in this band occur, they will be required to take
corrective action. Corrective actions may include reducing power, turning off devices,
changing frequency bands, and/or further reducing power radiated in the vertical
direction. This material shall be submitted to Laboratory Division, Office of Engineering
and Technology, Federal Communications Commission, 7435 Oakland Mills Road,
Columbia, MD 21046. Attn: U-NII Coordination, or via Web site at
https://www.fcc.qgov/labhelp with the SUBJECT LINE: “U-NII-1 Filing”.

Regards
Cyril



